March 2018

Welcome to the official e-newsletter of the Guildwood Village Community
Association. We send these emails out monthly to keep our members informed
about news and events that affect our community. To stop receiving these emails,
use the "unsubscribe" links at the bottom of the newsletter.

NEWS

Keeping GVCA Members Informed: E-News and More

The GVCA is excited about our 60th anniversary year, and while we celebrate and embrace our past, the association is also turning to the future, expanding and improving how we communicate with our members and the community.

Recently, the association formed a communications committee, and I have the pleasure of leading this team of volunteers in the new position of Communications Coordinator on the GVCA Executive Committee.

Members of the communications team will continue to bring you four issues of the News & Views each year, delivered to every household in Guildwood and archived on our association's newly improved website at ____

Adding to our communications lineup, I'm very proud to introduce this new monthly e-newsletter, which will keep subscribers updated in a timely fashion about important issues and upcoming events. To become a subscriber, use the signup form on the GVCA website.

We have also launched an official <u>Facebook page</u> and soon we'll be adding aTwitter account to give you even more ways to stay in touch with us.

I'm looking forward to my new role and working with a great team. We would love to receive your feedback on our initiatives. Please feel free to email your comments and suggestions to: communications@guildwood.on.ca.

-Brad Warren



GVCA Annual General Meeting March 20 at the Guild Inn

Please join us for Guildwood Village Community Association's Annual General Meeting on Tuesday, March 20, 2018, 7:00 pm at the Guild Inn Estate. We encourage all members to come out this year to help us celebrate our 60th anniversary, and to learn more about the association.

If you would like to seek election as an Officer (President, Vice-President, Treasurer or Secretary) to the Executive Committee of the GVCA and you missed the February 28 call for nomination deadline, you may still seek nomination from the floor at the meeting.

Following the business of the meeting, the GVCA will show a historical video that has been created to mark the association's 60th anniversary. Don't miss this special presentation!

More information about the meeting is available at <u>guildwood.on.ca</u> and a package of information will be available there for download before the meeting.



GVCA 2018 Membership Drive

This year's GVCA membership drive will run from April 16 - May 11. The cost of membership remains at \$15.00 per household. Over 1,700 households in

Guildwood show their support for the association and the community through GVCA membership.

Memberships will be available at the GVCA Annual General Meeting on Tuesday, March 20 and at special GVCA member activities.

You can also purchase your membership after March 20 online at www.guildwood.on.ca or at Maritime Travel, Muddy Paws or Guildwood Physiotherapy. If purchasing a membership from our retail/service partners, please make sure you have exact cash or a cheque. A cheque can also be mailed to the GVCA.

Volunteers will also canvas the neighbourhood selling memberships door-to-door. If you are interested in canvassing a small area, please contact Donna at membership@guildwood.on.ca.



Feeling Lucky? Guild Festival Theatre Monte Carlo Night: April 19

The Guild Festival Theatre is a cherished organization in our community, but they are facing serious financial challenges after losing their main sponsor.

Many Guildwood residents have asked how they can help to keep the group going. A Monte Carlo night has been organized to help raise funds.

Enjoy casino games like blackjack, roulette and poker along with live entertainment, hors d'oeuvres and a cash bar.

The fun all happens at the Guild Inn Estate Thursday, April 19, 7-11 pm

Tickets cost \$100 per person and are available at www.guildfestivaltheatre.ca
A \$50 donation receipt will be issued for each ticket purchased.

Copyright © 2017 Guildwood Village Community Association, All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is:

Box 11001 105 Guildwood Pkwy.

Scarborough ON. M1E 5G5 CANADA

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

